
Is your child starting school in September? 

The schools and preschools in Canford Heath will be 

running workshops on how to support your child 

to be ‘school ready’ for September. You are invited to attend this workshop

regardless of which school your child will be attending.

There are two dates available to choose from:

Wednesday 29
th

March– 6pm at Canford Heath Infant School

Thursday 20
th

April – 6pm at Ad Astra Infant School 

We look forward to seeing 

you there!


